
Email received from P Voaden 
13th October 2022 
RE: Accident at Antony 
 
Hi Milly  
 
I know Mike spoke to you yesterday but it was later that I was  absolutely shocked to learn the full 
extent of the accident at Antony.  
 
We were both aware a 19 year old had died assuming it was the driver but to learn it was a 
passenger and a second passenger is seriously hurt and in hospital plus Tina Peters elderly parents. 
 
Months ago Mike got the agreement of all councils along the 374 to have the speed limit reduced to 
50 from 70 to try to reduce the carnage on this stretch of road from Torpoint to Trerulefoot. How 
could T T C have allowed the extension of the 30 limit to not go beyond the turning to  the Grave 
Yard. Everyone knows just how dangerous that short stretch of road is does the T T C have no 
influence at all when it comes to road safety. Millbrook seem to far more on the ball than our 
council when taking steps to reduce speed.  
Please let us know the outcome of the councils meeting the head of Cornwall council  
 
Best regards 
Pamela 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


